
Dear Parents and Guardians,  

We are excited to announce in term 6 we will be having another Singlewell Careers 
week! After great success last year we are very excited to enjoy it all again.  

In preparation for our week of fun and inspiring learning, I would like to let you 
know… 

On Monday 23rd June 2025, all students are invited to come to school dressed as the 
career they aspire to have when they grow up. Whether they dream of becoming 
doctors, artists, scientists, engineers, chefs, athletes, teachers, or astronauts, this is 
their chance to share their future goals with pride! 

Students are welcome to bring school-safe props that represent their chosen 
profession (e.g: a stethoscope for a doctor, a clipboard for a sports coach, or a 
paintbrush for an artist). We ask that costumes remain appropriate for a school 
setting, with no items that may be considered unsafe or disruptive. 

We encourage families to get involved and have fun planning these outfits together. 
This day is meant to be an enjoyable and inspiring experience for all, and we look 
forward to seeing the amazing ideas our students come up with! 

If you have any questions or need guidance on costume ideas, please don’t hesitate 
to speak with your class teacher. 

Thank you for your continued support in making learning fun and engaging! 

Warm regards, 

Miss Meredith 

Pupil Development Lead. 

 


